
























































From: Scott Brail
To: CITY CLERK
Subject: The City of Costa Mesa Revitalization and Residential Neighborhoods Protection Measure
Date: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 1:32:27 PM

Dear Mayor and City Council, 
Thank you to all dedicated volunteers who worked collectively and collaboratively on this
proposed Measure. Most citizens agree that the status quo prohibits blighted land and
undesirable businesses to redevelop because of complications from Measure Y and that the
complications should be removed from Measure Y.   This proposal starts a process that
protects SFD neighborhoods, in many instances would reduce traffic, provide jobs and
economic development to the city.  Please eliminate from the proposed Measure all the delays,
bureaucracy and complications that will occur once the Measure passes. Please don't go from
one complication under Measure Y to a host of other future complications.  Have a simple
Measure that allows the designated areas to build quality office, retail and housing under the
current and future laws of Costa Mesa as promulgated by you, the elected officials of Costa
Mesa. The same rules and process should apply to all projects. Give the voters a clean City of
Costa Mesa Revitalization and Residential Neighborhoods Protection Measure Act with no
additional complications.  Thank you. . 
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